
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2023 

 

 

Finals:  Students needing off campus passes (to leave early or come in late) during the week of finals are 

strongly encouraged to bring their parent notes to the main office each morning.  Multiple day release requests 

can be included one note.  Remember that we will not call classrooms for releases during a period that a 

final is being given. 

 
College Visit:  Barton College in North Carolina will be visiting Lake Central during lunches on Wednesday, 
December 20 

 
Lost and Found:  If you lost something this semester - Stop by the Main Office before or after school or during 
your lunch period. We have coats, hats, sweatshirts, water bottles, shoes, keys, and jewelry. Come down and 
claim it before it’s gone. 
 
Theater: Students on crew for SpongeBob should see Mrs. Neth if you have not received the payment and 
tshirt order form.  Fees are due by January 1 


